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Comments: I strongly oppose the proposed development of Holland Lake Lodge.  This recreational area has

provided enjoyment for generations, and the proposed development will disrupt the natural habitat of this

beautiful area.  Outside development companies like POWDR are intent on making profits rather than preserving

pristine locations that are cherished by Montanans and their families.


